THE CHIROPRACTIC BOARD

Telephone: 727-919 Postal Address: P.O. Box 3089, Wellington. Registrar's Office: Borthwick House, 85 The Terrace, Wellington.

AGH:TL:858

1 March 1982

The President
Western States Chiropractic College
2900 North East 132nd Avenue
Portland
Oregan 97230
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Dear Dr Vear

I am pleased to be able to advise that the Board has agreed that Western States Chiropractic College complies with the requirements necessary for it to be an approved college in terms of the Chiropractors Act 1960. Graduates from your college are therefore eligible for registration in New Zealand, subject of course to their complying with the other individual requirements necessary, ie, general educational requirements, passing the Certificate of Competency examinations in New Zealand and satisfying the Board concerning character reputation etc.

Yours faithfully

A G Hall Registrar